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July 19, 2017 

 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Community, 

 

On behalf of the members of the Elizabeth Board of Education, I am deeply saddened to 

share that a member of our school community, Dr. Albert Einstein Academy School No. 29 

student Bianca Palma, has passed away. 

 

Bianca excelled academically, which included being recognized as a Principal’s Scholar 

during the 2016-2017 school year. She was also a well-liked member of the School No. 29 

learning community and will certainly be missed by all those whose lives she touched. 

 

We extend our thoughts and prayers to Bianca’s family and friends. God Bless each of them 

and our entire community at large. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stanley Neron 


